

## Programme for Human Rights Education

to: registry

Cc: wphre

From:

To: Cc: <registry@ohchr.org>,

<wphre@ohchr.org>

Dear Madame/Sir,

Following your letter of 16 April 2014 I would like to inform that Office of

the Ukrainian Parliament Commissioner for Human Rights has no comments concerning draft Plan of Action for the third phase (2015-2019) of the World

Progamme for Human Rights Education.

We would like that our Office, educational institution of Ukraine, NGOs will

take an active part in implementation of mentioned Action Plan.

Best regards,

International cooperation department Office of Ombudsman of Ukraine